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	The Generosity Fund is part of the church budget that has been set aside to support people in specific need. We accept applications from members of our church family, or people who are connected with our church family with whom we have an ongoing relationship.

Who will see my application form?

Your application will be seen by:
a. Standing Committee, who will make a decision on your application. 
b. Our finance team, who will process any payment required.

What is the process?

	Your application will be looked at during the next monthly Standing Committee meeting. They need to take into account different factors, such as the amount left in the fund and also whether there are other applications. A member of Standing Committee will then be in contact with you regarding the outcome of your application.

How do I apply?

	If you wish to apply you can either print off an application form and give this to a member of clergy or Standing Committee, or email a completed form to admin@christchurchchester.com .

Application Form


	Applicant Name:

	

	Applicant Contact Details:
(phone or email)
	

	If applying on behalf of someone else, who are you applying for?
	

	Application Date:

	

	

	Total amount requested:

	

	All applications are treated as confidential. If you are willing for members of the PCC to know of your application, please indicate here by writing ‘Yes’: ……………. 



Seeing lives restored through Jesus, in a renewed space, as we have fun together.
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